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Andrea Gyger

From: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: FW: Internet Voting

From: Stafford Binder [ ]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 10:08 AM 

To: Public Rules 

Subject: Internet Voting 

 

We want to strongly urge you not to allow email and internet voting!!  The only exception should be when there 

is no alternative for an individual who wants to vote where no postal mail is available. Please seriously consider 

the inherent problems and possible ramifications in allowing internet voting! 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Stafford and Judy Binder 

 

  
 
 
 




